
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

STINSON PARADE BRIDGE- ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

SINGLE LANE ROAD CLOSURE 

 
Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public that traffic flow will be reduced to 
a single lane during the Stinson Parade Bridge Road Construction Works at the Usher Street and 
Harris Road intersection. Works will only be carried out at night during weekdays excluding Friday 
Night. Works will also occur from 9pm Saturday until 4am Monday Morning during weekends. The 
planned road works will be carried as follows: 
 

Weekdays Closing Hours 
 

Monday, 20th November to Friday, 24th November 2017 
 

9pm to 4am 

*Note: No works will be carried out on Friday night 9pm to Saturday morning 4am 
 

Weekends Closing Hours 
 

Saturday, 18th November to Monday, 20th November 2017 
 

Closure to single lane on 
Saturday 9pm and 
reopening to dual lane at 
4am    Monday 

 

Saturday, 25th November to Monday, 27th November 2017 
 

Saturday, 2nd December to Monday, 4th November 2017 

 

 
During this time the public, especially motorists are requested to strictly adhere to the signs placed 

and follow the directions of the traffic controllers to ensure the safety of other motorists and 

workmen alike.  

Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. 

We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

  



 
 
 
Jonathan Moore 
 
Chief Executive Officer  
 


